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Comments: As a long-time Jackson resident, and an even longer bike rider and racer (road, track, and mountain

bike), please do not allow e-bikes on the single-track trails in the Jackson area. E-bikes are currently allowed on

the paved pathways throughout the valley, and I would encourage opening Old Pass Road for e-bike use. The

single-track trails in the proposal were not designed for e-bike usage. Such usage would likely result in trail

degradation, user conflicts, and wildlife displacement.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 


